
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, March 15
th

: To be announced. 

 

Wednesday, March 18
th

: 4:00-5:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

*************************************************************************** 

Spring Cleaning Time: In an effort organize our classrooms and provided unused supplies to Hazel Green, the 

Education Committee invites all Sunday School teachers to come to the Church on Saturday March 28th from 

9-11AM. Lindsey Florence and Becky Northcutt will be available for assistance. If this Saturday is already busy 

for our teachers, a box with instructions will be left in each classroom for clean-out as each teacher has time.  

 

CHURCH CAMP FORMS 

Forms for church camp are available in the church office. Dates are as follows: 

Mini Camp (3
rd

 grade)   June 5-7 

CYF 1 (9
th

-12
th

 grade)   June 8-13 

Junior 1 (4
th

-5
th

 grade)   June 22-26 

Camp 101 A (1
st
-2

nd
 grade with adult) June 26-28 

Chi Rho 2 (6
th

-8
th

 grade)   July 13-18 

Forms along with a copy of the front and back of the insurance card need to be turned in to the church office by 

March 22
nd

. Call the church office if you have any questions. 

************************************************************************************** 

YOUR 2015 GARDEN OF EDEN BEGINS! 

Another opportunity for the wonderful Garden of Eden ministry has begun!  Elder George Frazier has cleaned 

out his green house and turned on the heat!  Seed has been purchased and started!  The winter project is being 

finalized with the purchase of Ken's gift cards to help defray the cost of the severe winter weather of the past 

few weeks for some of our regular recipients.  As is all of the garden ministry, this is done on your behalf with 

the love of Christ and the care of "the People Who Care!"  God bless your generous giving and participation, 

especially that wonderful free will offering at the Evangelism/Membership Committee's "Potato Fest!"  Thanks 

committee for your thoughtfulness to include that special offering. 

 
All that is needed for now is your praying about and contemplating to what extent you can participate in this 

year's Garden of Eden joy.  Typically, we have about 45 volunteers to either work in the garden on a 

Wednesday or Saturday (@7:00 to 9:00 AM), or deliver about five to seven baskets of vegetables on a 

Wednesday or Saturday (@9:00 to 11:00 AM).  Of course, there will be a plea for help when garden preparation 

and planting arrives!  Watch for sign up opportunities in the next month or two for joining the Garden of Eden 

ministry of Cynthiana Christian Church, "The People Who Care."  You will bless and be blessed! 

********************************************************************************** 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE MEETING 

The Membership and Evangelism Committee will meet immediately after the worship service this Sunday, 

March 22.  We will meet in the Sunday School wing, (across the hall from the Office.) 

 

RELAY FOR LIFE MEETING: The Cynthiana Christian Church Relay for Life team will meet Sunday, 

March 22
nd

 in the 3
rd

 & 4
th

 grade Sunday School room. 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING: The Church Cabinet will meet in the conference room at 6:00 P.M. 

Monday, April 6
th

. All members are asked to be present. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING: The Official Board will meet in Bish Hall at 7:00 P.M. Monday, April 6
th

. 

All members are asked to be present. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

A note of sympathy is sent to Phillip and Charlotte McCarty in the death of Phillip’s sister Adeline Yonts, 

Flatwoods, Ky who died March 16, 2015. 

 

----Gene Luckey is undergoing tests….Joanne Tolle is at home after a stay at HMH last week…. 

************************************************************************************** 

NEW ARRIVAL 

A note of congratulations is sent to Jay and Lauren Brown on the arrival of a son. Jaxon Garrod Brown was 

born March 17, 2015. He is welcomed home by his brother Ross. Jacque & Kathy Brown are the paternal 

grandparents, Earl McNabb & the late Sue McNabb, the late Berlyn & Elizabeth Brown the paternal great 

grandparents. Gary & Sheila Price are the maternal grandparents, Jeanette Worrell & the late Harold Worrell, 

the late George & Jean Price the maternal great grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and their families. 

 

************************************************************************************** 

UPCOMING LENTEN ACTIVITIES  

Wednesday, March 25
th

: Pastor’s Membership class meets in the conference room at 3:30 P.M. 

 

Sunday, March 29
th

: Palm Sunday, members of the Pastor’s class join church. 

 

Thursday, April 2
nd

, 7:30 P.M. – Maundy Thursday Service of Communion/Baptism 

 

Thursday, April 2
nd

, 11:00 P.M. – 9:30 A.M. Friday, April 3
rd

 – Prayer Vigil will be in the sanctuary.          

A sign- up sheet will be posted in the Mill Street Entrance. 

 

Friday, April 3
rd

, 12:00 Noon: Community Good Friday Service at First United Methodist Church.  

 

Saturday, April 4
th

, 10:00 A.M. – All youth and families are invited to the annual Bunny Blast at Marie Hehr 

Park. There will be an Easter egg hunt, cupcake decorating, face painting and lunch will be served. In case of 

rain, the Bunny Blast will be held at the church. 

 

Sunday, April 5
th

, 7:00 A.M. – Easter Sunrise service by our youth; 9:45 A.M. – Sunday School;  

10:45 A.M. – Worship service. 

************************************************************************************ 

 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT: The Cynthiana Christian Church Relay for Life team will host their Family Fun Night 

at 5:30 P.M.at the home of Tim and Bonnie Teater, Saturday, March 28
th

. There will be Euchre for adults, 

games for the kids (and adults if they don’t know how to play Euchre!). A meal will also be provided. The cost 

for the event is $ 10.00 per adult, $ 5.00 children or $ 25.00 per family. There will be limited space so sign up 

as soon as possible. Contact Susan Dearborn or Kathy Brown. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF APRIL 

Elders: Kathy Brown, Wayne Conner, Victor Colvin, Beverly Cooper 

Diaconate: Lois Stewart, Ch’m; Charlie Biancke, Brandie Dawson, Mary Jane Duckworth, Marcia Hopkins, 

Steve Judy, Kelly Kendall, Bill McNutt 

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mary June Brunker, Libby Brown, Ann Swinford 

Communion Preparers: Carl and Charla Nunnelley 

Sound System: Jim McKee 

 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

Green Chalice News You Can Use: 

 Last Call for Books.  Many have 

cleaned their book shelves and closets: 

thank you.  Perhaps the sunshine will 

inspire you.  The International Book 

Project accepts books of any age or 

topic.  Our outdated and well-read 

volumes will become new journeys for 

the people of India and Uganda. 

 Please drop off books in the Sunday 

School room directly across from the 

office.  

 

Extension's Heirloom Seed 

Class: Are you interested in growing 

tasteful and unique vegetables? Or 

vegetables that have been passed down 

through several generations? If so, you 

will want to come to the Harrison 

County Extension Office on  

March 26, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. Juanita 

Herrington, an avid heirloom vegetable 

gardener, and horticulture agent, 

Jessica Barnes, will be discussing what 

heirlooms are, why you would want to 

grow them, and the different varieties 

that have worked well in Harrison 

County.  Please call the Extension 

Office to register: 859-234-5510. 
 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # VI will meet Sunday, 

March 22
nd

 & 29
th

. Elders are Gary 

Brunker, Charlene Dawson and Jerry 

Dawson. 

 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN 

NUTRITION/FITNESS GROUP 

MEETING 

The Cynthiana Christian 

Nutrition/Fitness group will meet in Bish 

Hall at 6:00 P.M. Tuesday, March 24
th

. 

 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, March 22
nd

 is our Sunday at 

Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please 

meet at 2:00 P.M. at Cedar Ridge for an 

afternoon of fellowship with the 

residents. 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/ Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

Madelyn C. Adams, Archivist  

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 

 

 

website: cynthianachristianchurch.com 

email: cynchristch@setel.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

 In the life of our church, we have always been blessed to have outstanding and caring 

individuals to take care of our church nursery. I have always been so appreciative of them. I 

first remember Mrs. Bessie Adams, who kept the nursery for years. Then we were blessed with 

years of faithful service from Deanna Lunsford and various assistants, Hannah Matthews, Laura 

Ashbrook, Kaitlyn Swinford, as well as volunteers such as other adults and our C.Y.F. youth. 

Presently our children are blessed to be taken care of by Tina Swinford and Jesse Kendall. I 

mention this because I read yesterday of a man who attended church and took on a new 

responsibility. He convicted himself when he put on Facebook, “I volunteered to help my wife 

yesterday with the church nursery so I could listen to the University of Kentucky’s pre-game 

show.” Don’t you know he was a lot of help to his wife. She probably would have been better 

off had he not been there, she would have had one less kid. 

  

He didn’t want to help, he wanted to listen to something else. This Sunday’s scripture is 

about the Greeks who come to be in the presence of Jesus Christ. They want to see him, listen to 

him, and be in his presence. They can’t find anyone who will help them in their quest. Here 

comes Andrew and he does what Andrew always does best, he leads people to Christ. We will 

talk about leading others to Christ on Sunday morning, as our sermon will be entitled,  

“Where Have You Gone, St. Andrew?” The main scripture lesson will be John 12: 20-36. I 

often wonder if you and I are leading others to Christ through our life’s example. Do people see 

and sense a spirit of Christ in our daily living? What do they hear from our conversations? Why 

is it we can talk to everyone about every subject except maybe the subject of faith? Maybe we 

can volunteer to do some witnessing for the Christian way. At least the upcoming pre-game 

show this weekend will be on Saturday. 

 

       ……….Larry  

            
 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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